
    ​Planning for 2020-21 School Year 

 
As we prepare for next year, we want you to know that every K-12 student will have their own 
Chromebook for digital learning. This will help limit the spread of germs at school, and make any 
potential remote or blended learning easier for families. Regardless of whether we have a 
traditional day, are only able to have a percentage of students in the buildings at a time, or are 
learning remotely, instruction will continue and traditional grades will be earned by students. The 
district is exploring various online platforms for students who may not be comfortable returning 
to the classroom during the 2020-21 school year. 
 
The safety of students and staff is our first priority. Therefore, we need some information from 
you in order to best plan for all possible situations as we work to follow guidelines and relevant 
recommendations related to COVID-19. As more details are finalized, we will keep you updated. 
 
If possible, please go to ​https://www.loganelm.org/​, where you will find a link to the ​2020-21 
Parent Planning Survey​. If that is not possible, please call 740-474-7501, Ext 1106, and leave 
a message for Amy Colburn, with your answers to these questions. 
 

1. What is your name? 
2. What are the names and grades of students in your family? 
3. If students return to the classroom next year, would you prefer an online learning 

platform for your children for the 20-21 school year or will your children be returning to 
the classroom? 

4. If students return to the classroom next year, will your children be riding our bus or will 
you be providing transportation? 

https://www.loganelm.org/

